
School Notice Board 

February  
Monday 25th  School Opens for Spring 2 
Thursday 28th   Parents’ Meeting First Holy Communion 
March  
Wc 4th    Spelling Bee Week  
Wednesday 6th  Ash Wednesday Mass in Church 9.30am 
Thursday 7th   World Book Day  
Friday 15th  St Patrick’s Day Singalong 2pm 
Wednesday 20th  The Book Fair arrives in school for 1 week  
Thursday 21st   Parents’ Evening  - from 3.15pm 
Tuesday 26th  Y1 class assembly 
Tuesday 26th  Years 5 & 6 central library trip to a  
   Peterloo Massacre workshop 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

Tel: 0161-437-3890   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is hard to believe we have reached the end of spring 1 
already but what a busy final week its been with such amaz-
ing opportunities for our children. 

Year 4 visited the Marist Centre on Tuesday and spent the 
day reflecting o f ‘Helping Hands’. They used drama and role
-play to think about scenarios where they could help people 
and wrote poems thinking about how they can have helping 
hands like Jesus.  

Our debate teams headed off to Plymouth Grove Primary 
School where both teams took part in 2 debates. We were 
delighted to hear that they won 3 out of 4. They are now 
through to the second round in March. Good luck teams! 

On Tuesday our FS2s held their class assembly on the theme 
of ‘Love’. They shared with us all the special people in their 
lives and reminded us that Jesus teaches us to love one an-
other. They read and sang beautifully. Well done children! 

Last night was one of the highlights of the year with our 
choir taking part, along with 6743 other children, in the an-
nual ‘Young Voices’ concert. Despite a very long day, leaving 
school at 1.15pm and not arriving back until 10.10pm! The 
children, and staff, thoroughly enjoyed it and the children 
were a credit to our school. Special thanks to Sam for pre-
paring them so well over the past few months.  

Happy half-term everybody!   Mrs L Kelly & Mrs J McLaughlin 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

15th February 2019 

Attendance  w/c 4/2/2019 

 

Whole School 

attendance 96.0%.  

Well done to 5 out 

of 8 classes who 

continued to exceed 

the school target! 

Congratulations to Year 5 with 97.9%  

This week we have 207 Attendance Heroes 

Well done everybody! 

 

Thanks for your support and let’s keep up 

this great attendance! 

 

Mrs Williams’ Sports News 

Swimming Gala 

The children as always gave 100%. 

They worked together as a team swimming 
many different strokes and accomplishing their best 
Basketball Citywide Finals 
What an astonishing morning with the team 
pulling together and showing what they could 
do. 
Some fantastic shooting and dribbling on the 
court! 
The school is so proud of everyone who has competed in 
sport so far this year as the children have been a credit to St 
Elizabeth's and certainly have 'Let their lights shine.'   Gold Award  

FS2  Jake 

Y1    Lucy 

Y2    Dominic 

Y3    Georgia-May 

Y4    Emme 

Y5    Kaya 

Y6    Aaron 

 

Well done everybody! 

Lunchtime VIP’s  

FS2   Savannah 

Y1     Isabella 

Y2     Daisy 

Y3     Mylo 

Y4     Daisy  

Y5     Faye 

Y6     Matthew 

 

Well done everybody! 

Year %  

FS1 97.0% 

FS2 89.6% 

Y1 97.0% 

Y2 96.6% 

Y3 95.9% 

Y4 97.2% 

Y5 97.9% 

Y6 95.7% 

Half term  

highlights 


